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To the members of the House Committee on Climate, Energy, and Environment  

 

My name is Ray Quisenberry, and I’m a 30 year resident of Oregon, most of that in 

Salem.  I’m writing in strong support of HB 3152.  It crucial that the PUC consider 

climate in every decision it makes.  We are in a crisis. To now consider the elephant 

in the room at every turn, means we will suffer greatly in a much diminished future.  

Especially our children and all future generations. 

 

HB 3152 also addresses the long standing, but completely unfair approach that the 

gas utilizes use by forcing their customers to pay for the expansion of a private 

business.  If the utility itself, and its investors, front their own line expansion costs, it 

would be a much more transparent and fair way of doing business.  The investors 

would be able to gauge the true cost of expansion, and make an informed decision.   

 

Ray Quisenberry  


